
 

 

COMMITTEE REPORT 

COMMUNICATIONS 
 

DATE: September 19, 2022 
 
ATTENDEES:  Tim Fox (Chair), Mark Murray, Debby Peck, Megan Keenan  
 
REGRETS: Nancy Moore, Kevin Lunn, Cindy Hackett 
 
The Communications Committee met on Monday, September 12, 2022 @ 5:30 pm. 
 
Hanwell Herald Fall Edition 

• Local Governance Update (Tim) 
• Industrial Park/Business Growth (Mark) 
• Bear Club (Morgan) 
• Veterans Memorial (Tim) 
• New Brunswick Apple (Debby) 
• Recipe (Susan) 
• Be sure to note the Halloween and Christmas contests 

 
Hanwell Herald Winter Edition Suggested Stories 

• Introduce new councillors for Wards 5 & 6 
• Waste Reduction (Debby) 
• Reminder of ways that public can contact us and get involved 
• History of UKFD 

 
Christmas Newsletter 

• To be discussed at next meeting 
 
Hanwell Herald Spring Edition Suggested Stories 

• Ability Trail 
• Bike Trails  

 
Social Media 

• Fall garden tasks 
• Christmas Tree growers in Hanwell 
• Halloween and Thanksgiving posts 
• See communications planning calendar (craft show, Spook Fest, etc.) 

 
New Business 

• No new business 
 
Next regular meeting will be held on October 3, 2022, at 5:30 pm 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:45 pm. 
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COMMUNICATIONS 
 

 
Respectively Submitted,       
Tim Fox (Chair)        
        
 
Motion: I move that Council accept the resignation of Cindy Hackett from the Communications Committee. 


